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Watch: VIPD Addresses Parents, Public Following
Drive-by Shooting at John H. Woodson
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The VIPD on Friday addressed parents at the John H. Woodson Jr. High School following a drive-
by shooting with a pellet gun that left several children injured. Police Commissioner Ray Martinez
also addressed the public. Watch.
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